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 #Captain Tom 100 

Last  week we celebrated the 101st 

Birthday of  the inspirational and  

brilliant Sir Captain Tom by getting 

involved in the #Captain Tom 100 

challenge . The children raised     

money for the NSPCC  through    

completing a whole range of        

challenges throughout the day  - Year 

1 completed 100 steps, Year 5 com-

pleted maths activities using the 

number 100 and lots of the children 

dressed up as their very own super-

heroes!! A few of the photos from 

the day are in the section below. For 

other photos please check out or 

twitter page  (@redhillprimary 1).  

In total we raised £157.42  

 Eid Mubarak 

I would like to  wish all our families 

who are celebrating this week  a 

peaceful and happy Eid Mubarak. I 

hope that you all can have a little bit 

more normality to your festivities with 

friends and family this year. Can I      

remind you that the children are      

authorised one day for religious            

observance  and all other days will be 

registered as an unauthorised .           

  



NSPCC –Numbers Day! 

Friday 7th May was Numbers Day! - a day where all of the children            

completed Number challenges and activities in order to support the NSPCC 

and raise money for the charity. The children had a fantastic day completing 

lots of exciting mathematical and number challenges. Check out our twitter 

page to see what each class has done and all the fantastic number outfits 

that the children wore.  

Attendance. 

Attendance has  improved since our  

return after lock down. However there 

has been a drop off in the last couple 

of weeks! Please make 

sure you come to school 

every day! 

Have a good half-term  

Finally I would like to wish all of 

our families a peaceful and relax-

ing half-term when it arrives and 

look forward  to seeing  you all on  

Monday 7th June.  

 Reception Induction 

meetings—Reminder 

Reception places have now been        

allocated by the Local Authority. 

Reception Induction will be on    

Monday 28th June. More info to     

follow. 

Congratulations! 

Miss Kendall will be leaving to go on 

maternity leave at half term. We all 

wish her the best of luck for Baby 

number 3!  

Mrs Ashraf will be taking her place 

in Reception along 

side Miss Fox! 
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